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K-TOWN SAMS NEWSLETTER
October 2017

From Our President - Liza Wittenberg:
This will be a short newsletter as I am putting it together without Sally this month before our company arrives from Wisconsin and we head off to the Rally!
We had a great time at the September Campout at David Crockett Birthplace State Park.  We had great weather and the park was beautiful.  We used an extra site for our "Hang Out Area" and it worked very well.  Thanks Bob Hinkley for the tent and setting it up for us to use!!  Twenty One of us went to the Farmers Daughter Restaurant on Friday night and was it good.  It is family style and when the trays and trays of food came out....yummmm.  We had a fire at the meet & greet that night which was really nice.  Saturday the "men" cooked breakfast and as always, it was scrumptious and the meeting went well.  Members watched Tennessee Football, played domino's and went sightseeing until the evening potluck.  This will be a good place to return to in the future!

At the meeting we had a discussion on using the East TN Regional, West TN Regional and the Rally in 2018 as out campout and meeting for those months.  It was decided that we would use the East TN Regional as our monthly meeting and the Rally as our meeting but not the West TN Regional.  Kyle will put that on the Schedule.

There have been a good amount of registration since last we heard and that will make the Rally a bit more fun.  "The More The Merrier".  The theme is "What was happening in 1977?".  If you have items to decorate the window or stage, bring them with you.
See you all soon!  
Wagon Masters Report - Kyle Chandler:
Anyone that has not made reservations at Creekwood Farm RV Park for October, were told to do so by Wednesday, September 20 as our reserved sites will be released for waiting reservations.  Liza sent out a reminder by email.  Also, make your reservations for Two Rivers in November (Thanksgiving).
Kyle is working on the 2018 Schedule so any suggestions will be looked into.  Draft copies of the schedule will be available at the October and November meetings and a final draft should be ready for December meeting so that it can be posted on the State site for January.

Polar Bear Coordinator Report - Randy Gibson:
Randy is starting to contact campgrounds for our winter outings.  He will let us know when he has finalized the dates and places.
Chinese Auction Coordinator Report - Johnny Branum:
Johnny reports that we have over 65 items for the auction.  Since we have an increase in registrations at the rally, it was discussed and decided that we will put all items that have been received up to the auction date of October 7 on auction at the rally.  We will then collect items for the Spring Rally in April 2018.  If you still have items, please get them to Johnny.
January K-TOWN Events:

October 4-8, 2017

2017 Tennessee State Rally





Lebanon, TN
October 20-22, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Creekwood Farm RV Park, Waynesville, NC





Hosts:  Baer, Emmons, Hinkley/Wittenberg




Meeting will be at 10:00am on Saturday, October 21, 2017
2017 Camping Schedule:

December 30, 2016 to

Polar Bear Camping


     January 2, 2017

Whispering River Resort, Walland TN

February 18, 2017

Chapter Monthly Meeting




Lunch - Austin's Steak & Buffet, Knoxville, TN at 12noon





Monthly Meeting at 1:00pm
February 23-26, 2017

Polar Bear Camping






Shadrack Campground, Bristol, TN

March 17-19, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Smoky Bear Campground, Gatlinburg, TN





Hosts:  Clark, Hoomes and McClister

April 28-20, 2017

East TN Regional Campout & Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting
  Early Bird - April 26 & 27
K-Town Sams to help Host with Ron & Loretta Masterson




Spring Lake RV Resort, Crossville, TN

May 19-21, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting CANCELLED





Renfro Valley RV Resort, Mt. Vernon, KY






Hosts:

May 31 thru June 7, 2017
SIDE TRIP - CANCELLED




Callaway Gardens Georgia





Pine Mountain RV Resort, Pine Mountain, GA

June 16-18, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Panther Creek State Park, Morristown, TN






Hosts:  McIntyre, Hollis, Platt, Warren and Wright
July 21-23, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Riverside RV Park & Resort, Sevierville, TN






Hosts: Warwick and Eikenberry's
August 18-20, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Spring Lake RV Resort, Crossville, TN






Hosts:  Bell, Galbraith and Hinkley/Wittenberg

SIDE TRIP


SIDE TRIP - CANCELLED
September 15-17, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




David Crockett Birthplace State Park, Limestone, TN






Hosts: Eikenberry, McIntrye, Warren and Warwick
October 5-8, 2017

2017 TN Good Sam State Rally & Chapter Meeting

  Early Bird - October 3 & 4
James E. Ward Ag Center, Lebanon, TN

October 20-22, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Creekwood Farm RV Park, Waynesville, NC






Hosts: Baer, Emmons, Hinkley/Wittenberg
November 17-19, 2017

Chapter Monthly Campout & Meeting




Two Rivers Landing, Sevierville, TN






Hosts:  Branum, Gibson, Harbin and Rogers

December 9, 2017

CHRISTMAS PARTY

    



Beaver Ridge Masonic Lodge, Knoxville, TN






Caterer:  Buddy's BBQ Custom Catering

January Birthdays:
10-03
Betty Platt
10-15
Tn State Director Ron Masterson
10-16
Barbara Wagner
10-17
Judy Morris
10-20
Dorothy Cruise
January Anniversaries:
10-31
Tom / Betty Platt
Prayer List:

Doug Emmons

Various health items

RITA LONG

Bob-Liza’s friend fight bone cancer


SHIRLY GASSAWAY
From Cherokee Trails has Melanoma/AMO and pneumonia  NEEDS LOTS OF PRAYERS!!!


JACKIE BONO 
Will have Robotic Partial Nephrectomy (Kidney Removal) on 10/5 at UT 5:30 am.

ALICE BAIRD

Diagnosed with cancer  BILL BAIRD AND BONNY are her caregivers


TJ CRUISE

Waiting on tests to determine type of surgery for Micro Valve Surgery.
As Always, Keep all our members in your prayers!!   

Veterans Corner:
The Veterans Campout this year will NOT be in Chattanooga.  The Campout this fall will be at Spring Lake RV Resort, the week of November 9-12, 2017 in Crossville, TN
Jim & Jean Harbin are organizing this campout.  If you are interested in attending, please make your reservations at the campground, let them know you are attending with the Veterans group and drop Jim & Jean a note (or call) to let them know you are attending.  You do not need to be a Veteran to attend this campout.  Contact Jim or Jean Harbin for more information.

Christmas Party:
Liza will be sending out information in October on the Christmas Party as far as confirming attendance along with; when, where and how much to send for the meal.  I will also have a sign-up sheet at the October meeting.
50/50 Community Fund:
The committee will getting an update at the Rally from Freida as to what is needed at this time.  You can always bring snack type treats to put in the office for the students at break time.
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